
Dear Sir

I have lived in Enfield most of my life, and are deeply concerned at Enfield Council proposal to 
redevelop green belt land in Crews Hill. To date we have lost the green space of Whitewebbs golf 
course and now there are proposals to close Crews Hill Golf club and build on its land, together 
with adjoining garden centres in the area.
The population will increase with new housing and with less recreation facilities and outside 
space.

I deeply oppose this action, and wish to register my concerns for the myself, family and future 
generations


